
 

 
We are saying Thank you! The teachers and staff always look forward to the variety of foods our 499 families 
provide each year, especially dishes from your country and, of course, the sweet treats. Teachers and staff 
love this once-a-year opportunity to get a homemade dish from you that gives them a taste of your culture and 
to shows them how much we appreciate them. Please donate your special dish on May 21, 2018.   

If you prefer, you may make a donation to purchase food items for the luncheon, which we also appreciate to 
help us cater to everyone. Volunteers are also greatly needed to help on the day of this event. Please fill out 
the form below and return to the PTA by May 17, 2018. Thank you in advance for your participation. 

- All foods can be dropped off in the morning of May 21, 2018 starting at 9:00 am. 

- Please label the name of the dish, list of ingredients, child's name & class, and parent's name.  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please fill out and return this tear-off to the PTA 

 

Parent's Name: __________________________ Contact #:___________________ 
Email: ________________________________  
Child's Name_______________________________  Class: _________________ 
I can donate the following: ____ main course ________________________ 

____ appetizer  
____dessert  

I would prefer to donate: _______$10   _______$20   _______other amount 
 

____ YES, I can Volunteer     ____ No, I Can’t Volunteer
 

We need your help! Please volunteer to help with Teachers & Staff Appreciation Luncheon. 

Your help will be greatly appreciated. You can send an email to 499pta@gmail.com or fill out 

this flyer and send it back to the PTA. Thank you so much for your time and dedication.   

Teachers & Staff 
Appreciation Luncheon 

 Monday May 21, 2018 
 A small token to say, 

“Thank you for all you do!” 
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